
CALENDAR 

March 6-10 

National School  

Breakfast Week 
  

March 7th 

SAC Meeting 
 

March 8th   

4th Grade Music Program 
 

March 9th  

District Science & Art Fair 
  

March 10th  

End of the Quarter 

Field Day & Family Picnic 
 

March 13-17  

Spring Break 
 

March 20th 

Teacher Workday 

No School for Students 

50 Holland Court 

Satellite Beach, FL  32937 
https://www.brevardschools.org/HollandES 

 

   VISION:  To help all students develop skills, concepts, attitudes, and values which enable them        
 to be successful members of society. 

  MISSION:  Looking toward our children’s future with challenging learning experiences that will 
    lead to success. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to registering 
our newest Hornets for the 
2023-2024 school year!  
Registration packets will be 
available March 27th and our 
Kindergarten Orientation will 
be held on Wednesday, April 
12th at 5:30 pm.  All families 
are welcome, whether they live 
in our zoned area or not! 

March 27 - 31 

https://www.brevardschools.org/HollandES


SCHOOL NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  
March 

Character 
Trait:  

TRUSTWORTHINESS 

 

 

i-Ready Diagnostic 

February 6-17, 2023 
 

Thank you to our NEHS for 

planning wonderful kindness 

activities for our school 

community during the month 

of February! We will continue 

to focus on showing kindness 

to others all year long! 

#kindnessmatters 

 
KINDNESS 

The following students were recognized for 

demonstrating the greatest amount of our 

February Character Trait, KINDNESS!  Students 

were nominated by each teacher for 

demonstrating KINDNESS in their classrooms. 

Kindergarten 

Preston Franzone – Bonomo 

Tayte Klodt– McDonald 

Sebastian McRae – Weatherspoon 

First Grade 

Hayden Lacey – Breder 

Nora Aune – McAuliffe 

Capri Boag – Patton 

Second Grade 

Ryder Wirta – Culbreth 

Levi McRae – Grover 

Addyson Johnson – Hering 

Teagan Walter– Lo 

Third Grade 

Lily Linares – Brohel 

Audrey Griffith - DeMarco 

Landry Spencer – Hodge 

Ava Wilson– Smith 

Fourth Grade 

Summer Carlin – T. Smith 

Brynlee Schanck – Manifold 

Finley Clements – Wirta 

Fifth Grade 

Gabby Thistle - Christensen 

Olive Thompson – Lane 

Liam Scaccia - Rodriguez 

Sixth Grade 

Aiden Witmer -- Brown 

Ellie Gautier Mejia - Donaldson 

Teagan Hascall - Joyce 

Michael Hanson - Spencer 
 

 

 

 

Congratulations Holland  

Science Fair Finishers! 
Congratulations to each and every participant in our 4-6 

Grade Science and Engineering Fair!  Our scientists did an 

outstanding job.  Please see below for those who placed in 

our school fair and those who earned a bid to the regional 

fair.  Thank your to our Science Fair Team:  Mrs. Manifold, 

Ms. Rodriguez, and Mr. Joyce, Team Lead. 

 Animal Plant Microbiology 

1st  Grace Louden* Kennedy 
Benson* 

Mia Ratkus 

2nd Ferris Griffin* Kira Sewlal Zoe Hufnagel 

3rd  Savannah 
Shutes 

Ariana Baldon Arianna 
Peterson 

 Earth & 
Environmental 

Sciences 

Chemistry Physics & 
Astronomy 

1st Jackson Church Mila Tirpak* Finn Redd* 

2nd   Rowan Post Petra 
Narendran* 

3rd   Quinn Piper Nora Wise* 

 Human 
Behavioral 

Sciences 

Engineering 
Mechanics 

 

1st Kate 
Christiansen* 

Ryder Strout* 

2nd  Chloe Betzel Slade Weisner 

3rd  Charlie and Ella 
Lindstrom* 

Nikolay Brown 

*Earned a bid to compete in BPS Regional Fair 

 

 



SCHOOL NEWS 

Elementary  
Music Festival

Congratulations to the following students for a beautiful 

performance at the Elementary Music Festival at the King 

Center on Saturday, February 25th!  They are Braydon 

Hamper, Kendall Brinkman, and Rowan Post in the beginning 

orchestra, Grace Louden and Quinn Piper in the intermediate 

orchestra, and Aisling McCarthy, Sarah Mansfield-Gross, 

Reilly Morgan, Lilia Schanck, Melody Terry, Jaylynn 

Durossette for Chorus.  

Thank you, Mrs. Brandi Post,  

Mrs. Rose Louden, and 

Mrs. Sherina Durossette for  

chaperoning.  

 

-Mrs. Lee 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our 2023 Field Day & Family Picnic is 

happening next Friday! This Friday, your 

child will bring home a Field Day Waiver.  

This form must be signed and returned 

if you would like your child to 

participate in the Field Day events.  

Please return the form no later than 

Wednesday, March 8, 2023.  The Field 

Day Schedule and lunch tickets will 

also go home with your child on Friday.  

Families are welcome to come and 

watch their child at Field Day and enjoy 

lunch under our pavilion as well.  If you 

plan to join us, please register at this 

link:  

https://forms.office.com/r/5Ri8XCAVUY 

If you would like to assist our PTO and 

serve as a VOLUNTEER, please utilize 

this SignUp Genius Link: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0d4fa5ad28a

afe3-holland1#/ 

You must be a registered volunteer in 

order to volunteer for this event.  

Thank you! 

 

 

Many congratulations to Holland’s talented, hard-

working FPS Teams!  They competed at the district 

level recently, and both Team A and Team B were 

invited to compete at the state level in April!   

 

Many thanks to their wonderful sponsor, Ms. 

Rodriguez!   

 

Congratulations Holland FPS Team Members: 

• Lyndsey Barberie  

• Ellie Bennett  

• Chloe Betzel 

• Kendall Brinkman 

• Kate Christiansen  

• Rowan Post 

• Quinn Piper 

• Abigail Sharp  

 

https://forms.office.com/r/5Ri8XCAVUY
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F30e0d4fa5ad28aafe3-holland1%23%2F&data=05%7C01%7CAlison.Samantha%40brevardschools.org%7C4c7a259e018a49a02cb408db18dca43d%7Cad85662c69df488b85a48ec2870232c0%7C0%7C0%7C638131108165773820%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LzO38iSXDV3hvcgiVGU7E3qcZZmBYJGcAABtpDrWs%2BE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F30e0d4fa5ad28aafe3-holland1%23%2F&data=05%7C01%7CAlison.Samantha%40brevardschools.org%7C4c7a259e018a49a02cb408db18dca43d%7Cad85662c69df488b85a48ec2870232c0%7C0%7C0%7C638131108165773820%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LzO38iSXDV3hvcgiVGU7E3qcZZmBYJGcAABtpDrWs%2BE%3D&reserved=0


    

HOLLAND CARES 
4th Grade Community Service Project 

Sat., March 4th from 9-11am 
Look for our tables and balloons at: 

Hightower, Pelican, and Blockhouse Beaches 
We are doing the Beach Cleanup during sea turtle 

nesting season. Please make sure to leave any turtle 

nests alone.  If you have any gardening gloves-please 

bring them, but we will provide the supplies (gloves 

and bags) if you don’t have them. 

We are also taking donations for our local animal 

shelters. We are not taking money, but you can donate 

cat and dog supplies and toys. In addition to the 

donation drive and beach clean-up, we are also 

educating students in our school about the importance 

of protecting our beaches and the animals that live 

near them. 

-Mrs. Manifold’s Class  

 

 

Welcome 

Mrs. Cirino! 
 

Dear Holland Families, 
 

My name is Stacy Cirino, and I am excited to introduce 

myself as the new Assistant Principal of Holland 

Elementary. I have served Brevard Public Schools (BPS) 

since 2005. I have had the opportunity to work in many 

educational capacities for BPS over the past 18 years, 

which were all at Jupiter Elementary. I taught grades 5-

6, served as Title 1 Math Interventionist in grades 3-6, 

as Math Coach, Teacher on Assignment, and Title 1 

Coordinator.  

I hold a Bachelor’s Degree from the University of Central 

Florida in Elementary Education and a Master’s Degree 

from Walden University in Educational Leadership, K-12.   

I am also a veteran of the United States Army, and 

worked in law enforcement for six years, which were all 

in a correctional institution setting. Two of those years, 

were in an adult correctional facility and four years in a 

youthful offender correctional facility, which ultimately 

drove my decision in returning to school and earning 

my degree in education. 

I have been married for almost 25 years and have two 

amazing daughters. My husband is a Deputy with Indian 

River County Sheriff’s Office. My oldest daughter lives in 

Orlando and is a Licensed Health Care Advisor, and my 

youngest daughter is in her first year of college at 

Charleston Southern University where she plays Division 

1 Soccer.  

My goal is to assist Mrs. Alison and the Holland faculty 

and staff to help all students develop skills, concepts, 

attitudes and values, which enable them to be successful 

members of society. This includes providing a safe and 

nurturing educational learning environment that 

challenges our students to reach beyond their academic 

expectations and to become life-long learners. 

Communication is key between school and home, and I 

look forward to working alongside you in this school-

home partnership.  

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Cirino 
Assistant Principal 

 

 

 

Music 
Program 
Wednesday,  

March 8th 
Please RSVP at:   

https://forms.office.com/r/

EmRSTvSG0C             

                Report 

        Cards 

        Issued 
                             

Friday, March 24th  
 

Educational 

Location 

Option (ELO) 
For those families who 
attend or would like to 

attend Holland 
Elementary School with 

the Educational Location 
Option, the window for 

completing ELO 
applications is May 1-
June 7, you can apply at:   

https://brevardflc.scri
border.com/family.   
Additional reminders 
will be given as the 
application period 

draws closer. 
 

SCHOOL NEWS 

https://forms.office.com/r/EmRSTvSG0C
https://forms.office.com/r/EmRSTvSG0C
https://brevardflc.scriborder.com/family
https://brevardflc.scriborder.com/family

